
December 2018  
2019 NESNC “Growing Your Knowledge to 
Grow Your Practice” May 3-5, 2019 in 
Burlington, VT! 

Here’s an early holiday gift: Registration will 
open January 1st!!!!  

YOUR HOLIDAY LIST ​​(ask your loved ones or YOUR SCHOOL 

DISTRICT to give you one of these this year)​​: 
1. Registration fees​​ ​to attend the 2019 New England School Nurse Conference. 

Reminder: Registration will open January 1st, 2019, on the VSSNA website 
( ​www.vssna.org ​). ​Anyone who registers in the month of January will be entered into a 
drawing for a brand new 4 quart Crock Pot!!! 

Refund Policy: All registrations are final. If you are unable to attend the conference, you may send 
another person in your place. Please email ​treasurer@vssna.org​ with your name and the name of 
the person who will be attending in your stead.  

2. Your Hotel Room​​ ​​Book Your Rooms Now at​ ​Hilton Lake Champlain​, 60 Battery 
Street, Burlington, Vermont. ​Reserve your room at the conference rate ($179 per night and discounted 
parking $7)! Please call Molly at 802-859-5055 to reserve a room or ​book a room directly on our event 
page on the Hilton Website​. Either way you book, please use the group code: VSSNA. We recognize that 
there are many hotels in the area, but for every 40 rooms we book, the 
organization gets 1 room free, so please support us and book at this hotel! 
Doing so helps us defray conference costs. Thank you in advance! 

3. A ticket for a dinner cruise​​ on Lake Champlain: Spirit of Ethan Allen 

Dinner Cruise on Lake Champlain, May 4th, 2019 from 6-8 pm. Space is 
limited so sign up as soon as registration opens! Cost per person: $60 for 
scenic cruise and delicious gourmet dinner and cash bar. We need 75 
passengers to sign up by March 1st for the boat to leave port.  

Deck the boat with school nurses... fa la la la la la la la la! 

Growing Your Knowledge: Did you know? 

In 1981 a Vermonter who made Teddy Bears in his 
garage started selling them from a cart on Church 
Street in Burlington. Thirty-five years later, Vermont Teddy 
Bear Company located in Shelburne, Vermont, creates 
handcrafted Bears, the perfect gifts for many different 
celebrations! You can visit their factory while you are at the 
2019 New England School Nurse Conference. Vermont Teddy 
Bear Company has generously donated a bear to our 
conference raffle. If you’d like one as a gift from your friends 
or family direct them to the Vermont Teddy Bear Company 
website: ​​www.vermontteddybear.com/ 
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